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What a brilliant start to Term Three.  We had a great time 
celebrating NAIDOC week.  The children really enjoyed the 
dancing, painting, games, and stories.   

 

This term has lots of fun units.   We will be  choreographing 
dances, designing puppets, creating new characters for a book 
and lots more.  Watch this space….  


